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MEETING AT THE FAIRGROUNDS

Ever feel like God isn't being fair? That life is a struggle and you are the only
one going through something? What about when you are trying to serve
God and do what's right but have trials, disappointments, tragedies,
physical problems? On the other hand, are we being fair with God? Didn't He
give His only begotten Son to save us from our sins? — and yet, we
disappoint Him daily by our sins, our lack of service, our attitudes or apathy.
Comejoin us for a weekend of “Meeting at the Fair Ground” and see what
God's Word has to say about all of this! It's going to be a blessing you won't
want to miss. (We are going to try to give you a little bit of feeling like you
are at an old-fashioned fair too! It'll be fun — food, drinks, decor, etc.)
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No nursery will be provided
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Becca was born into a ministry family; her dad was a church planter, and
later served as an assistant pastor in KY. She was saved at the age of
four, surrendered to full-time ministry when she was 12, and followed

the Lord's leading to Bible college after high school. After graduationin

2000, she moved to Oklahoma City, OK, to work on staff at
Heartland Baptist Bible College. During her five years working at HBBC,
she met her husband, Ben, and they were married in June of 2008.
Their first child, Philip, was born in December 2009
and three months later, due to some medical
difficulties, God began to reveal a journey different
than either Ben or Becca had imagined for their life.
Their daughter, Joyanna, was born in 2012 and their
youngest son, Ethan, was bornin 2014. Philip and
Joyanna were both diagnosed with a life-limiting
genetic disorderin 2015. Philip passed away on
August 25, 2018 and Joyanna moved into a pediatric
nursing facility for long-term care in March 2022.
Ethanis an energetic 10-year-old and currently being homeschooled.
Ben has been serving on staff at HBBC since 2005. Two years ago, he
transitioned into the role of Dean of Students. This change has
expanded Becca's ministry horizons as she helps him minister to
students as they prepare for ministry.

The Logue's family verse
is Psalm18:30, “As for
God, His way is perfect:
the word of the LORD is
tried: He is a buckler to all
those that trust in Him.”




